
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF NATICK 
SELECT BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

The Select Board will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, October 6, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. in 
the Edward H. Dlott Meeting Room, 2nd floor of the Natick Town Hall, 13 East Central Street, 
Natick, MA for the Street Layout Acceptance as follows: 
 
 

(1) On the layout and acceptance of a portion of Fern Street, a portion of Fairview Avenue, 
Collins Avenue in its entirety, Green Street in its entirety, Lakeview Avenue in its entirety, 
Moore Street in its entirety, Whitcomb Street in its entirety, and Windsor Avenue in its 
entirety as shown on a plan entitled “Street Acceptance Plan of Land in Natick 
Massachusetts, Middlesex County – South District” dated September 27, 2021 prepared by 
DGT Associates, Inc.  

 
All persons interested in this matter may attend in person or participate via the following virtual 
meeting link: 
 
https://zoom.us/j/91200224901?pwd=N1B1NVFjRUJxNUtuZkVyRkVJUStldz09   
 
Plans may be viewed at the Engineering Department.    
 
 

 
 
 

_________________________________________ 
         Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Clerk 
 

Natick Select Board 
Karen Adelman-Foster, Chair 
Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Vice-Chair 
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Susan G. Salamoff 
Paul R. Joseph 
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EMAIL selectboard@natickma.org 
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